Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC f/k/a NYNEX Long Distance
Company
One Verizon Way, VC22E243
Basking Ridge, NJ 07920

April 22, 2010
Via Overnight Mail

David W. Danner, Executive Director & Secretary o o=
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission T
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W., P.O. Box 47250 IR

Olympia, WA 98504

RE: Annual Report and Regulatory Fees Extension Request for
Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC f/k/a NYNEX Long Distance Company

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please be advised by this letter that Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC f/k/a NYNEX
Long Distance Company is requesting an extension of time to file the Washington
Annual Report due May 1, 2010, as they will need additional time to collect the
necessary information required for the Annual Report.

Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC f/k/a NYNEX Long Distance Company is aware that
this extension of time requested must be approved by the commission.

Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Doug Forster at (407) 740-8575.

Sincerely,

. W?/ i—-?/ék./
Joan M Engler
Manager - Financial Planning & Analysis

cc: Joan M. Engler - Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC f/k/a NYNEX Long
Distance Company

file: Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC f/k/a NYNEX Long Distance
Company - Reporting - WA
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